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On behalf of the faculty, the Senate Advisory Community on University Affairs 
joins the Regents and the rest of the University community in welcoming President 
Mark Schlissel to the University of Michigan.  We look forward to working with 
President Schlissel to keep the University of Michigan one of the great public 
institutions of higher education as the University enters its third century. 
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